
Note to  members:  We greatly 
appreciate the positive  
response to our survey about 
attending a luncheon in  
September. Unfortunately, 
since that time, the spread of 
the Delta variant of the COVID
-19 virus has led us to  
conclude that the prudent 
course is to postpone holding 
member events until 2022. We 
are disappointed that we won’t 
be able to gather soon, but 
want to err on the side of  
safety for our members and 
staff.   



 


